
TR53/2018 

SOLIHULL METROPOLITAN BOROUGH COUNCIL 

Temporary Road Closure 
Mill Lane, Solihull 

The Council, in accordance with the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984 as amended by the Road 
Traffic Regulation (Special Events) Act 1994 and being satisfied that the traffic on the roads 
below should be restricted or prohibited in the interests of public safety, hereby gives notice of a 
road closure for the Solihull Food Festival. 

Mill Lane, Solihull – from its junction with the House of Fraser Service Yard Access (opposite 
no. 38) to the security at the junction of Mill Lane and Mell Square (opposite no. 43) will be 
closed to traffic from 0700hrs on Thursday 27th September until 2200hrs on Sunday 30th 
September 2018. 

Informatory warning signs will be deployed, not less than seven days before any particular road 
will be closed. Access for emergency services will not be maintained at all times. Pedestrian 
access to all properties within the restriction will be maintained along defined routes throughout 
the period of the closure. Alternative routes for diverted traffic are not required. 

For further information, please contact John Timms, Solihull BID – 0121 285 1370 

NICK PAGE 
CHIEF EXECUTIVE 
Solihull Metropolitan Borough Council 
Manor Square, Solihull, B91 3QB 

14 September 2018 


